David S.
West 59th
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Dear Dr, Likely:-

On my return to HNontreal I

-

8r, &0

found your letter of the 24th of Decembd
which Colonel Bovey has already replied to the

effect that I shall go to New York in time for the
Smoker on January 16th. I intend to
Friday morning and shall stay at the Plaza Hotel.

arrive on

-

I look forward with the very
greatest of pleasure to the reunion with MecGill
men,

Yours faithfully,




